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While I agree there have been problems with mail-in ballots in other states, I am 

unaware of any such problems in Oregon. 

 

1. If it's not broke, don't fix it. 

 

2. Don't throw the baby out with the wash. If you must make a change, make 

verification a one time event and don't mail out ballots without a confirmed request. 


